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Alyssa Roslan

From: Michael Elliott <mteconst@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 10:57 PM
To: Alyssa Roslan
Subject: [EXT]Dune’s Health Issues

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use cau�on when opening a�achments or links. 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
   Hoping this will get read by board members prior to the APCD mee�ng on the 27th. 
   My wife & I live on the mesa & are in the direct path of the wind that blows par�culate ma�er our way from the 
Oceano dunes. We moved here in 2014 with no health issues. 
   Since 2014 we both have fought lung problems, con�nuous itchy eyes and coughing a�acks due to the par�culate 
ma�er emana�ng from the dunes. Doctor visits are commonplace! 
   I can sweep off my backyard area one day, and the next day the darkish silt will reappear. There are numerous days that 
as we drive home on Hyw 1 that we can actually see the plumes of ma�er coursing thru the air. 
   Granted, there are days when it is not as bad. But par�cularly on weekend days we can hear the riding machines 
tearing up the dune’s sand and the air quality is much worse. 
   Any lay person, person with a high school diploma, person with a college degree or a PhD scholar would know this fact: 
DISTURBING THE OCEANO DUNE’S SAND CAUSES PARTICULATE MATTER TO BE THROWN INTO THE AIR.  AS THE WIND 
BLOWS IT TO THE WEST/SOUTHWEST THE HEALTH OF HUMAN BEINGS IS BEING SEVERELY COMPROMISED! 
 
Apprecia�vely, 
 
Michael Ellio� 
Mesa Resident 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


